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C.A.T.C. NEWS 
Summer 2023 NEWSLETTER

Arthur Herzog 

          
Hello everyone, 

This past June, we were fortunate enough to put together a room trading show and cookout in 
Anderson, South Carolina. Thanks to Brian Gerhart and his family for putting this show together. It 
was a great success. The hotel was nice, and we will be having a Spring Show again next year at 
the same place.  

We are presently working on the Savannah Classic, coming up this November, with the FATC. If 
you have not booked your room yet, please don’t wait. It will sell out, I promise you.  
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These bobbers were purchased from an estate in Monroe, Michigan from  a family member. It was 
explained that the bobbers hung in the Bodette Marine Supply Store in Toledo, OH. They came 
directly to them from the estate of Ed and Rose Bodette after Ed’s death in 1994. 
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Edward Bodette was born in 1913 and opened Bodette Marine Supply in 1939. His grandfather (also 
Edward Bodette) was Toledo Harbor Master, and owner of Edward Bodette & Sons, a marine supply 
business. They dealt in everything from boats to tackle. Young Edward was carrying on the family 
business. The shop operated at least to the 1970s, possibly longer. According to the family, it was a 
shop that local fisherman congregated at to discuss the best ways to fish on the river, western Lake 
Erie up to the Detroit River. Most of their customers, by the mid 1950s on, were mostly walleye 
fishermen. Before that, it was Sturgeon, dip netting, and everything in between. You will be able to 
view these in November at the upcoming Savannah Classic show. 

From the Bowling Green Univ. archives. A view of 1 South Summit Street 
on the Maumee River, the 1939 location of Bodette Marine. 

They published catalogs and advertised themselves as a full stop shop for the leisure boater and the 
serious fisherman. 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Tom Wilkerson
David Smith 

Craig Comjean

Thanks To All Past Members Who Renewed Again

Chris Wells 5 yr
Mike Crosby 1 yr
Jim Lovejoy 1 yr

Michael Roth 1 Year
Steve Barrow 1 yr
Italo Cardarelli 1 yr

Jim Boswell 5 yr
Andy Nored 1yr
Rick Marzolf 3 yr

Jack Gallagher 1 yr
Richard Garber 1 yr

Chris Labuz 5 yr
Dennis Fleming 1 yr

Rick Hall 5 yr
Brian Hoyle

Rick Samuels 5 yr
Joe Yates 1 yr

Keith kerns 1 yr
Greg Whisenant 3 yr
David Lindsay 1 yr

Ed Weston 3 yr
Tim Schoenberg 1 yr

Steve Richardson 1 yr
Rick Hutton 5 yr

Dennis Emerson 1 yr
Randy Hubbard 1 yr
Hack Hensley 1 yr

Steven Black
Jerry Jolly
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The club would like to send our condolences to Jack Gallagher on the passing of his wife   
Doris (Dobby) Gallagher on June 24 2023. Dobby would always be at the Lures show with 
Jack and was a big part of the success of our shows!!

A Time to Remember

Sometimes something makes you stop and think about old times. One for me was the 
passing of Jack Gallagher's wife, Dobby. It started me thinking of the CATC shows years ago 
at the old Springmaid Hotel in Myrtle Beach. There they would be, the wives of members. 
The ladies would be seated together, talking or watching tables, as the guys shopped and 
told big stories about things they had found or the big fish that got away. They were at every 
show, with smiling faces. Even though I can not recall all of their names, I can still see them 
in my memories of the good times at the CATC shows 

Bryan Jenkins VP 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Wood Manufacturing Co.
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CAROLINA  ANTIQUE TACKLE COLLECTORS  
CATC MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

Check one   NEW______Renewal______ 
 

Has your contact information changed?    Yes___No__ 

Name_______________________ 
Address_____________________ 
City_________________________ 
State_______________Zip______ 
Email  ______________________ 

Membership Dues 
   One Year $  25.00  ________ 
   Three years $  70.00  ________ 
   Five years $105.00  ________ 
 

1720 Mineral Springs Rd.

Hoschton, GA 30548

PHONE # ______________________________ 
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Membership Updates: 

The CATC Club is growing more every month and now that we offer 
several options for yearly memberships, many of the collectors have 
taken advantage of the new outline where a One Year Membership is 
$25.00, Three Year Membership is $70.00, and a Five Year 
Membership is $105.00. You will find the Membership Form on Joe 
Yates’s message board under the drop down tab at the top of the page 
for Collector Clubs – CATC – and then Membership. You can download 
t h e P D F a n d f i l l a l l t h e i n f o r m a t i o n o u t . h t t p : / /
www.carolinaantiquetacklecollectors.com/Membership.htm  

Please note that we are making the Yearly Dues Start Date of Jan. 1 of 
every year to better organize how we manage the membership. Please 
get your forms filled in and send your checks in soon. 

One other resource is the CATC Facebook site for our club members 
and you can find it here: https://www.facebook.com/groups/
1660901817561969. You can post things relating to our club and the 
hobby there, too. 

Club Officers 

President 
Steve Herzog 

E-mail: zzogmann1@yahoo.com 

Vice-President 
Bryan Jenkins 

E-mail:bjenkins311@msn.com 

Treasurer 
Harry Matthews 

E-mail: Luredog@bellsouth.net 

Secretary 
Darryl Holder 

E-mail: 2fishon@bellsouth.net 

DIRECTORS 

At Large 
Brain Gerhart 

 E-mail: sbktgarrt@bellsouth.net 

At Large 
Harry Matthews 

    Email: luredog@bellsouth.net 
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